

WORKSHEET

Date: 01/07/2024



Teacher's feedbacks

Task 1: Choose the word from the box and write it next to the correct definition.

Bookshop	Chemist	Clothes shop	Department store
Electronics shop	Music shop	Newsagent	
Shoe shop	Sports shop	Supermarket	

1. a retail store devoted to the sale of home/office electronics, computers, home appliances, audio- visual equipment, software and other accessories.
2. a person whose job is to prepare and sell medicines and other goods in a shop.
3. a shop selling music equipment, for example instruments, sheet music and other musical accessories.
4. a shop that sells newspapers and magazines, and things such as cigarettes and sweets.
5. a store that sells clothing items, such as shirts, pants, dresses, and jackets, for people to wear.
6. a shop or website where books are sold
7. a large shop divided into several different parts, each of which sells different things.
8. a store that sells equipment, clothing, and accessories related to various sports
9. a shop where shoes are sold
10. a large retail market that sells food and other household goods and that is usually operated on a self-service basis

Task 2: Read and answer the questions.**Online Shopping**

My name is Sara, and I love shopping online. I prefer mobile phone apps, but sometimes I use my computer. The phone is more convenient for me, and I can even do my shopping from bed!

I love shopping so much that I buy everything I need at home. I get food, electronics, books, and even large pieces of furniture like my sofa and bookshelves all online! But I still prefer getting clothes from a store so I can try them on to be sure they fit me fine.

Yesterday, I bought a birthday present for my mother, and it arrived today! That saves me a lot of time. I am a very busy person, and I am a little forgetful too. If I think of something I need, then it is wonderful that I can buy it at that moment.

My friends aren't as comfortable with buying things online as I am because they think that it can be dangerous. Of course, bad things sometimes happen, but I am very careful with all of my personal details. I think the biggest fear that people have with using their credit cards online is that someone will steal their number. It is important to be sure that the web page is secure. You can see this if the address has got an "s" in it, like <https://>. That "s" means it is safe.

People should not be afraid of shopping online. I think it will be the only way we will do our shopping in the future!

1. What is Sara's favourite way of shopping?
 - a. On her computer.
 - b. On her phone.
 - c. In a shop.

2. What doesn't Sara buy online?

- a.Food.
- b.Furniture.
- c.Clothes.

3. What does the word 'it' refer to in paragraph 3?

- a.Shopping online.
- b.A present.
- c.Her mother's birthday.

4. Why does Sara think online shopping is very convenient?

- a.It's fast.
- b.It's cheap.
- c.It's good quality.

5. What does 'steal' mean in paragraph 4?

- a.To make public.
- b.To take without permission.
- c.To use something that is not yours.

6. Sarah thinks that shopping online ...

- a.is often dangerous.
- b.is always safe.
- c.is safe if you are careful.

7. Sara's thinks that in the future ...

- a.online shopping will be safer.
- b.a lot of people will shop online.
- c.everybody will only shop online.

Task 3: Listen and use eight words in the box to fill in the blanks.
There is some extra words you don't need to use.

market delicatessen jeweller's toy shop
department store bank pharmacy greengrocer's
newsagent supermarket post office florist's bakeries

1. Robert suggests that Anna goes to the _____ to buy presents for her Mum and Dad.
2. In the market, there are _____ and delicatessens.
3. Robert recommends the _____ for a gift for Anna's sister.
4. There isn't a _____ in the town.
5. Robert suggests Anna goes to the _____ for her brother's gift.
6. Anna needs to buy something for herself from the _____.
7. Robert asks Anna to buy something from the butcher's and the _____.
8. Robert has to go to the _____.